
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
MIMAROPA Region
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MEMORANDUM

FOR

FROM

SUBJECT

The Regional Executive Director 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd., 
Ermita, Manila

The OIC, PENR Officer
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SUBMISSION OF MONTHLY ACCOMPLISHMENT 
REPORTS FOR AUGUST 2022 OF TWO SUPPORT STAFF 
HIRED UNDER IPAF PA-RIA

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum dated September 5, 2022 of CENRO 
Sablayan relative to the submission of monthly accomplishment reports for August 2022 of 
the two (2) Support Staff hired under IPAF PA-RIA.

For information and record.

ERNESTO E. TANADA

So. Pag-asa, Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro 
E-mail: tsdoccmin042@gmail.com / penroocc.mindoro@denr.gov.ph
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